
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
The Junior Golf Foundation of the Philippines is pleased to announce The Montecillo 
Junior Golf Team Championship in honor of the Asia Pacific Junior Golf 
Confederation (APJGC) and JGFP founder Mrs. Amalia “Maling” Montecillo. 
  
The event is scheduled on November 29-December 4, 2015 at the Orchard Golf 
and Country Club, Dasmarinas, Cavite. 
  
The Organizing Committee would like to invite your best junior golfers composed of 2 
boys and 2 girls who have not reached 19 years of age on the last day of the 
Championship December 4, 2015). Entry fee is US$100 per player. 
  
We will provide the following for your 4 nominated players & 1 official: 
 
* 6 nights hotel accommodations at the official hotel (2 Rooms) 
* Transportation between airport-hotel and hotel-golf course 
* Breakfast at the Official Hotel 
  
We would appreciate if you could send us your intent of participation on or before 
October 31, 2015. Complete details of the event will be sent via email within this 
month. 
  
Should you have any queries, please feel free to email us at jungolf1976@yahoo.com. 
  
Thank you very much and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 
  
  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
GERARDO M. HANDOG 

       Chairman Junior Golf Foundation of the Philippines  
The Montecillo Junior Golf Team Championship Organizing Committee 
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Junior Golf  
Foundation  
of the Philippines 
 

Junior Golf Foundation of the Philippines, Unit 213 Common Goal Tower 
Finance St. cor. Industry St., Madrigal Business Park Ayala   Alabang, 
Muntinlupa City 1780 Philippines CP:09178841436  
www.juniorgolfphilippines.com Email: jungolf1976@yahoo.com              


